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‘Being the best we can be, because with God all things are possible”  

 

Dear Parents 

The children have been wonderful this week in so many ways- they are 
showing all of our Christian values and really making school a lovely place 
to be. All our new children are settling well, and we are so proud of how 
brave they have been with making new friends and getting to know new 
people.  

 

We have enjoyed splashing in puddles, playing ballgames in the sunshine, 
singing songs and learning new things; I have been so proud of the children 
at both schools. 

 

Both Tibberton and St Lawrence pupils have visited the local church with 
their class. As always, their behaviour was impeccable, and it was a joy to 
share Worship time with them.  

 

Tibberton school also welcomed Councillor Shaun Davies this week. He   
commented on how lovely the school is, and how welcoming the staff and 
pupils were. He also remembered his visit to St Lawrence last year, and how 
inquisitive our children are.  

  

It is always wonderful to share the schools with visitors, and we look      
forward to welcoming you into your child's classroom next week for our 
'open door' event.  

 

Wishing you a peaceful weekend, 

Mrs Nash 

 

. 

 

LOST PROPERTY  

 

Olivia B in class 4 has mislaid her school fleece. It has 
her surname written in it. If your child has mistakenly 
taken it home with them could you please return it to 
the class teacher. Thankyou. 



AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 

 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD 

OLIVIA P  -  for working hard in school and starting to believe in herself more, as 

well as being kind and helpful. 

ST LAWRENCE VALUES AWARD 

Our St. Lawrence Values Award is an award nominated by the pupils and     
teachers to reflect the school’s values  represented in the ‘St. Lawrence Way’.  
This week Miss Mountcastle and Mrs Jenkins have nominated  — 
Class 1 for demonstrating courage and strength by rising to every challenge given 
to them in their first full week at St Lawrence.  
 

Class One  

Miley  -  for being a super friend, a fabulous listener and for always being smiley. 

 

Class Two 

Freddie  -  having super maths knowledge and helping his friends with number           

                bonds. 

Albie  -  working really hard during English this week using adjectives.  

 

Class Three 

Oliver  -  for taking such a mature attitude to all his work—most impressive. 

Max  -  super maths work -  reading all the questions carefully. 

 

Class Four 

Jake  -  for being ready to learn every morning. 

Cora  -  for taking great care over her science work this week. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Class 2 have won this week’s Attendance Trophy  with an  attendance figure of  
99.11% 

Very well done!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the members of the PTA for their 

dedication and hard work revamping some of the areas around St Lawrence 

School during the Summer holidays. It all looks fantastic!  

 

 


